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Comments: I categorically oppose the re-development of this site.  The USFS should not be in the business of

effectively subdividing our public lands to for profit investors.  Additionally, this is an environmentally sensitive

area and the lack of a thorough environmental assessment on the full impact is unacceptable.  There is no net

value to the public only to private sector investors.  I would also like to see an investigation into the way this

project has been advanced with very limited public notice and input to determine conflict of interest relative to the

permitting of this project.  This feels like just another abuse of public resources.  Let POWDER develop their

resort on private land NOT public.


